Action during the annual running of the Diamond Head paddle board race held Christmas Day.
The race took place during strong southwest winds and very choppy seas. Outrigger took the
first three places in the stock board division. There were no racing boards entered this year.
Rick Steere first, Aka Hemmings second, Jody D'Enbeau third. Pictured above, Aka Hemmings
and Rick Steere. Photos: Ron Haworth.



